PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ramsey County Board of Commissioners will hold a
Public Hearing at 7:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, on August 18, 2025, at Heritage
Hall, 4200 Otter Lake Road, White Bear Township, Minnesota 55110.

This Public Hearing will be conducted to afford the public the opportunity to comment on
jurisdictional transfer of a roadway to White Bear Township. South Shore Boulevard (County
Road 94) between Bellaire Avenue (County Road 160) and County Road F (County State Aid
Highway 12) are to be reverted to ownership by White Bear Township.

Persons who intend to testify are encouraged to sign up by www.ramseycounty.us/chiefclerk
or to contact the Chief Clerk at 651-266-9200 prior to August 18, 2025.

If in-person testimony is not feasible, comments may alternatively be provided via the following
methods:

Email: chiefclerk@ramseycounty.us | Phone: 651-266-9200 | Written Mail: Chief Clerk, 15
W. Kellogg Blvd, Suite 250, Saint Paul, MN 55102




